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ORR's Regulation of Land Disposals by Network Rail 

Dear Les, 

Thank you for consulting with the South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive (SYPTE) 
on the proposed changes to the land disposals process. 

Whilst SYPTE do not have any concerns regarding the way the system works at present, the 
proposals will deliver improvements to the service overall by speeding up the land disposals 
process. 

The genera l consent under Cond ition 7 currently directs Network Rai l to the Passenger 
Transport Executive for discussions regarding land disposals. As this remains in the 
amended Condition 7, SYPTE do not have any concerns. 

The addition of Clause (q) is also welcomed by SYPTE as it facilitates improvements to the 
rai l network wh ich will benefit public transport passengers. 

As an SYPTE Planning Officer, it is my responsib ility to process the land disposal 
consu ltations, so if you have any questions regard ing these comments please contact me on 
01142 211 340. 

Kind regards, 

Chloe Shepherd 
Planning Officer 
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